
                                 Welcome to 

   The Parish Church of St. George  

                                         Sunday 23rd June - Trinity 1 

What’s On This Week 
 
Today  Sunday 23rd June 
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 
11.15am Pastoral Meeting with Fr 
 Colin in  Committee Room 
Intercessor Chris Gadd 
Readers Tony Shepherd and 
 Kat Shepherd 
 

Monday  
 7.30pm Tweenies 

 

Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers 
 

Wednesday  
10.00am Said Eucharist  
  

Thursday  
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 4.00pm Art Trail Set up in Church 
 

Friday  
10.00am Coffee Morning 
 
Saturday  
 7.30pm Cantemus Choir 
 

Next Sunday  
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 
  2.00pm Vicarage Strawberry Tea 
 

 Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
Speak, Lord, for your servant is 
listening. 
You have the words of eternal 
life. 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 

 
Liturgical Gifts 
The gifts have been donated by 
David in celebration of his 60th 
birthday. 
 

Motet 
Holy, holy, holy by Franz 
Schubert 
 

 

Retiring Collection 
Portsmouth Downs Syndrome 

 

Birthdays 
Happy birthday today to Maria 
and  this week to Joan Dickie. 
 
Readings Next Week 
1 Kings 19: 15-16. 19 to end 
Galations 5: 1. 13-25 
Luke 9: 51 to end 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Happy Birthday 
We wish David Palmer a special happy 
birthday for the 9th of June as he has 
now turned 60 young.  Please join him in 
the hall to celebrate with a glass of wine 
and some cake. 

  Tweenies 
Tweenies meet for Pimms and Prose at 
Sue Hodgens, Edge of Beyond, tomorrow 
Monday 24th of June at 7.30pm.  Bring a 
favourite passage to share. 

  

 

Schools Art Trail 

As part of an initiative of Waterlooville Events Team, different schools from 

Waterlooville are to display their art work around businesses in the town.  Padnell 

Junior School are to display their art work in St. George’s Church from 28th of June for 2 

weeks.  Please do visit all the different locations and view the children’s work. 

Please note the teachers from Padnell Junior School will be setting up the children’s 

work in church on Thursday 27th June from 4pm. 

 

Fund Raising Event – July 13th 
Tickets are now on sale for our fund-raising race night on July 13th.  Just £5 and that 
includes a ploughman’s supper.  Limited ticket availability so buy yours today. You can 
sponsor a horse for £5, give it a name and win a bottle if yours comes in first. Horse 
auctions and tote for betting.  See Jane Rice-Oxley to secure your place. 

Leading your Church into Growth Prayer 

God of mission 

Who alone brings growth to your Church, 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

Vision to our planning, 

Wisdom to our actions, 

And power to our witness. 

Help our church to grow in numbers, 

In spiritual commitment to you, 

And in service to our local community, 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 



Horndean Amateur Theatrical Society 
(HATS)  
HATS will be performing "A Bunch of 
Amateurs", a comedy by Ian Hislop 
and Nick Newman, from Wednesday 
3rd to Friday 5th July (please note: no 
Saturday performance).  Shows will be 
at 7.30pm in Merchistoun Hall, 
Horndean.  Iain Renfrew, Derek 
Strickland and Sonja Barrand are in 
the cast – and you've never seen Iain 
like this before!  So please come along 
to see and support them, or speak to 
one of them for further details. 
 

 Strawberry Tea 
Strawberry Tea at the Vicarage on 
30th June at 2pm until 4.30pm.  Please 
register your name on the list at the 
back of church as we need to know 
numbers for catering purposes. All 
invited.  No charge but donations 
accepted on the day. 
 
Pop-Up-Cinema 
Just a reminder that the pop-up-
cinema is Thursday the 27th of June 
showing the Green Book in St. 
George’s Church Hall.  Tickets are 
£5.50 on the door. 
 

  
 

Youth and Family Community Leader (part time) - All Saints, Denmead, Hants. 
Are you passionate about seeing young people’s lives changed by Jesus and the 
love of God?   
All Saints PCC are seeking an energetic and inspiring person who will work 

alongside our Vicar, Revd Emma Racklyeft, to lead, develop and grow our existing 

youth and community programmes.  The Youth and Family Community Leader is a 

strategic new position created by the PCC of All Saints to serve our young people 

and develop our connections and relationships with young families across our 

community. 

To learn more about our church, our vision and values please visit our website: 
www.allsaintsdenmead.org.uk 
We then invite you to contact our Vicar, Revd. Emma Racklyeft at 
vicar@allsaintsdenmead.org.uk or ring 023 9226 2647 for an informal chat,  Job 
Description and Person Specification and Application Pack. 
 

Cantemus Choir 

Cantemus and The University of Chichester Baroque Ensemble Choir present 

their concert on Saturday the 29th of June in St. George’s Church at 7.30pm.  

Their music theme is Zadok the Priest.  Tickets are £10 on sale on the door. 

http://www.allsaintsdenmead.org.uk/
mailto:vicar@allsaintsdenmead.org.uk


Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers 

Please remember in your prayers this week:  
Shirley Lazlett, Anna Chapman, Pete, Sandra, Leslie Harman, Julian Crampton, 
Nigel Hayler, Len Palmer 

Remembering Those Who Have Died Recently 
 
Please remember in your prayers this week:  
 
Jean Stark 

 
     Remembering Those Whose Anniversary of Death Falls At This Time 

Please pray for the souls of: 
 

Ken Bradley 
 

Main Contacts 

Parish Priest 
Fr Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest) 
02392 262145 
parishpriest@stgeorges.church 
Fr Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest) 
r.chapman@stgeorges.church                 

Church Wardens 
John Hood:    07802232981 
j.hood@stgeorges.church 
Chris Gadd:    07943633734 
c.gadd@stgeorges.church 
                                                                              

Parish Office: Lesley Handy   02392 258079     parish.office@stgeorges.church   
Deadline for articles for the bulletin to Lesley Handy by 7pm Wednesdays 
 

CCL 16505 

www.stgeorges.church 

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK 

THE SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - 

CONTACT LESLEY HANDY 
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